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Thursday 2nd November 2023 

Dear Parents,  

In light of the recent effects of Storm Ciaran on our community the information for this month’s welfare 

newsletter is centred on supporting your children through a traumatic event.  

The following link has some really helpful information to help parents, carers and professionals in supporting 

children through traumatic events.  

Child-Mind-Institute-Helping-Children-Cope-After-a-Traumatic-Event-2.25.2022.pdf (childmind.org)  

The Government of Jersey have created this document too – which we have shared on our facebook page. 

https://www.gov.je/SiteCollectionDocuments/Health%20and%20wellbeing/Dealing%20with%20traumatic%20ev

ents%2C%20leaflet%20for%20young%20people.pdf  

We will come together as a community to support each other through the coming days and the longer term.  

Please do not hesitate to get in touch with a member of the team if you need anything at all.  

Safeguarding Team at Samarès School – 

Mrs Jenny Posner – j.posner@samares.sch.je  

Mr George Lumley – g.lumley@samares.sch.je  

Mrs Sarah Achler - s.achler@samares.sch.je  

Mrs Virginia McInerney – v.mcinerney@samares.sch.je 

Many thanks,  

 

Mr Lumley  

Deputy Headteacher  
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